
We are so excited to welcome our incoming class of 2027!   

Freshmen Orientation will be held on Friday, August 11 from 8 a.m. to 
2 p.m.  This event is to be attended by only Freshmen Students.  They 
will either be taking their regular school bus route or should plan to 
arrive around 7:45 a.m. and proceed to the Commons or 
Cafeteria.  Don't worry, there will be plenty of friendly Link Crew 
Leaders to help you find your way.  At 8:00 a.m., incoming freshmen 
will be admitted into the Main Gym for our Freshmen Orientation 
which will be run by our Link Crew program comprised of Senior and 
Junior Link Crew Leaders.   

Students should do not need to bring anything and should travel 
light.  It is encouraged to wear comfortable clothes.  There will be 
quite a bit of movement and groups activities will have them sitting 
on the floor.  Lunch will be provided.  

During Orientation students will: 

• Get to know each other and feel comfortable at MHS 
• Get to know their Link Leaders who will be running their 

Freshmen Advisory 
• Tour the campus 
• Take photos for their student ID's 
• Receive their Chromebooks  
• Have a lot of fun  

We are excited to welcome you to the Mustang Family! 
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